
GWH Boys Camp/Challenge Week Anti-Bullying Policy 2021

Believing that all are created in the image of God, Greenwood Hills Boys’ Camp is committed to
each camper and staff member being treated with respect, valued as a person and being
physically and emotionally safe. As staff, we work together as a team to ensure that campers
gain self-confidence, make new friends, and go home with great memories.

Bullying is when a person or group of people want to have power over another and use their
power to get their way at the expense of someone else. Some examples of bullying are when
one or more people exclude, tease in a mean way, taunt, swear at, spread rumors about, hit,
kick, put down another with the intent to hurt or encourage others to "gang up" on another
person.

Bullying will not be tolerated and will result in the following disciplinary steps:
1st time: the persons involved will speak with the director and counselor about the situation.
2nd time: the camper that has bullied another will call his parent(s) in the presence of the director
and explain what he has done.
3rd time: the parent(s) will be expected, within an agreed upon time, to take their child home.
Or in the case of any type of physical assault/fighting, the parent(s) must promptly come to get
their son.
*We reserve the right to adjust this according to the circumstances.

We have reviewed the GWHGC Bullying Policy and agree to abide by it.

__________________      ____________________
Camper 1 signature Parent signature

__________________      ____________________
Camper 2 signature Camper 3 signature

Photo Permission
2021

Photo permission: I give permission for the use of any possible pictures that include my
child(ren) to be placed anonymously on camp websites or brochures.  Consent is implied if
box is not checked.     No: ⬜

Parent’s Signature: _____________________________________________________


